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NOTICE   OF   PUBLIC   HEARING  
 
The   Raymore   City   Council   will   hold   a   public   hearing   in   the   City   Council   Chambers   of  
City   Hall,   100   Municipal   Circle,   Raymore,   Missouri,   on   Monday,   September   28,   2020   at  
7:00   p.m.   on   the   following   items:  
 

1. An  application  filed  by  Joe  Duffey  requesting  to  reclassify          
the  zoning  of  roughly  155  acres  generally  located  south  of           
the  future  extension  of  163rd  Street  and  west  of  N.           
Madison  Street  from  the  existing  “A”  Agricultural  District  to          
the   “R1-P”   Single   Family   Residential   Planned   District.  

 
2. Proposed  32nd  amendment  to  the  Unified  Development  Code         

that  will  incorporate  provisions  in  the  code  related  to  the           
installation  of  small  wireless  facilities  within  the  City         
right-of-way   and   upon   private   property.  

 
 
The   public   is   encouraged   to   attend   the   meeting.    The   proposed   conceptual   plan   for   the  
rezoning   application   and   the   proposed   ordinance   for   the   UDC   amendment   are  
available   for   public   inspection   in   the   office   of   the   Development   Services   Department.  
For   additional   information   please   contact   the   department   at   816-892-3030.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


